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More Grant Success! 
WiNSpace wins support 
from the National Lottery 

Close on the heels of our Community Ownership Fund 
Grant of £300,000 we have just heard that we have 
obtained £200,000 from the National Lottery 
Community Fund.  This is another massive step for the 

project.  We have 
also been informed 
that we will be 
receiving a further 
£60,000 in grants 
from providers once 
the digging starts. 

With 89% of funds identified (see above), it’s to going 
happen very soon, although there’s still lots to do and 
more funds to find. 

 

 

Headmaster’s House 
As part of our funding-stream 
we are preparing to sell the 

Headmaster’s House 

We’re now putting the documentation 
together to allow us to sell the house. This 
is to the left of the main building and is 
currently used by the Parish Council.  They 
are about to move out and we’re 
submitting a ‘Change of Use’ Planning 
Application to change it’s status to 
residential.  The sale will include the shed, 
garage and land shown in red  

 

How can you get involved 
We still need to raise the final 11% 
to allow us to build.  If you would 
like to help us, why not: 

• Use our Donation Station  

• Donate via our website 
https://winspace.org.uk/support. 

• Donate using the button below 

 

 

What are our next steps? 
Shortly tenders will be coming in and we will be looking at what the construction companies can deliver.  

Watch out for a free WCA Membership Scheme which will improve ways in which we can communicate 

and help you be a part of the Centre   Stay tuned via www.winspace.org.uk. 

https://winspace.org.uk/support
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=AX7L4YWA6MHFQ
http://www.winspace.org.uk/

